
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                Jan 26, 2017            

  
Contact:  The Mississippi Department of Human Services, Office of Communications    
Paul J. Nelson, (601) 359-4517, paul.nelson@mdhs.ms.gov OR 
Vanessa C. Lowe, (601) 359-4183, vanessa.lowe@mdhs.ms.gov 
  

SNAP Replacement Deadline 

JACKSON – The Mississippi Department of Human Services (MDHS) would like to advise that 

the deadline for requesting SNAP Replacement Benefits in Forrest, Jones, Lamar, and Perry 

counties is January 31, 2017. Please call your local MDHS office or visit the MDHS website at    
www.mdhs.state.ms.us for further information.  

 

mailto:rcoleman@mema.ms.gov
http://www.mdhs.state.ms.us/

